
 

OCTOBER 12 – 13, 2024 – 
RALEIGH, NC 

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED 
 

INTERNATIONAL SWEEPSTAKES CHAMPIONSHIP 
 

If you are interested in seeing the upcoming Inaugural AKC International Sweepstakes 
Championship Competition, why not see it from the best seats in the house. We are looking 
for volunteers to work in the rings during this event. There are jobs for experienced agility 
exhibitors as well as newbies. You can sign up for as little or as much as you are available. 
Come watch teams run International Style courses. Be amazed at the sequences they direct 
their dogs through. All help would be greatly appreciated. 

 

If you are interested, please go to https://tinyurl.com/5x9pmkp4 or scan the QR code and sign 
up for the job and time slot you are available and ready to work. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact: 
Lisa Dempsey at Lisa.dempsey@akc.org or 678-283-2752 

OR 

Sheyla Gutierrez at Sheyla.gutierrez@akc.org. 

 

Hope to see you all in Raleigh!! 

Gov. James B. Hunt, Jr. Horse Complex - North Carolina State Fairgrounds 
4601 Trinity Road 
Raleigh, NC 27607 
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